Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.157: Assemblyman Keith Richman
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John Boccio/Marian Kadota L

CPUC/USDA Forest Service

c/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Dear Mr. Boccio and Ms. Kadota:

I am writing to express my opposition to Alternative Five for the Antelope-Pardee
Transmission Project. This alternative adversely impacts many residents along the
proposed route and, therefore, is not in the best interest of the region.

C.157-1
I am in favor of the Transmission Project and see the need to upgrade sources of
electricity supplying Los Angeles, however, I think there are other alternatives that will
do so without creating hardships to the people living in the Antelope Valley, Agua Dulce,
and Leona Valley.

Sincerely,

Keith S. Richman, M.D.
Assemblymember
Thirty-eighth District

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-407 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.157: Assemblyman Keith Richman

C.157-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding the proposed Project and Alternatives.
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